Crosslake City Council
March 27, 1979 - Special Meeting
7:00 P.M.
Page 1 of 1

A special meeting of the City Council was called to order by Mayor Whisler at 7:00 P.M. Councilmen present were Arends, Benson, Delmonico and Andolshek. Eight members of the community were present.

The order of business for the meeting was to review the applications previously received for City Clerk.

Mayor Whisler read a letter of resignation from Officer Dennis Reilly. On a motion by Benson and seconded by Arends, with all members voting "AYE", the resignation was accepted with regrets.

On a motion by Benson and seconded by Delmonico for Police Chief Backdahl to advertise for a replacement as soon as possible. Voting "AYE" were Benson, Delmonico, Andolshek and Whisler. Arends abstained. Motion carried.

On a motion by Delmonico and seconded by Arends, it was moved to review the remaining seven applications for City Clerk. If applicants do not meet the qualifications, the City will re-advertise for a clerk.

The remaining seven applications were: Robert Agrell, Mary Epple, Ann Brooks, Gene Busky, Larry Embertson, Adeline Bauman and Joyce Bzoskie.

After reviewing the seven applications, a motion was made by Andolshek and seconded by Arends that three candidates (Agrell, Epple and Bzoskie) come in for an interview on Sunday, April 1st at 1:00, 2:00 and 3:00 P.M. The Mayor will contact them for appointment times. All members voted "AYE", the motion carried.

Mr. Tom Woog read a letter regarding the termination of Patricia Felber's salary from MinneCEP at the Community Center. Mayor Whisler is to contact the office in Brainerd for additional information.

On a motion by Delmonico and seconded by Arends, with all members voting "AYE", the meeting was adjourned at 8:30 P.M.

Doris Shafer, Deputy Clerk